
York Area Radio Control Club  
Open Membership Meeting Minutes 

Monthly Meeting Held on 7/2/2019 at Victory Athletic Association 

Members in Attendance: 2 	 Officers in Attendance: 4 	 Meeting called order by Tom Duffy  

Approval of the Minutes 
	 	 	 	 June meeting minutes were approved as read  

Treasurers Report 
	 	 	 	 Previous Month	 $836.99	 	 	  
	 	 	 	 No Transactions  
	 	     	 	 New Total Balance	 $836.99 

Committee Reports: 

Safety Committee: 	 The Pilot station is now at the field 

Field Committee:	 	 The clearing of the pit and visitor areas continues. 	 	
	 	 	 	 Waiting for the Bulldozer to come level the area.  
	 	 	 	 	  
	 	 	 	 An addition was made in our Field Regulations. The 	 	
	 	 	 	 addition is as follows.   
	 	 	 	 All RC planes must yield the right of way to   
    all full scale aircraft even if it means    
    crashing your model.  

Old Business 
	 	 	 	 The shed will be moved once the pit area is level.  
	 	 	 	 See field committee report for further information. 

	 	 	  



Old Business (cont.)	 We are still on for the Roots for Boots display. 	 	
	 	 	 	 There will be more information coming at next 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 month’s meeting.  
	  
New Business  

	 The club was contacted by Dave Shepp to turn over a folder of our 
old meeting minutes. Arrangements were made to get them from him, but he 
failed to appear. A follow up contact will be made. 
	 The club has had a donation of a 60 inch zero turn mower, and two 
trimmers. 
	 It was reported to the Federal Aviation Administration that our club’s 
flying site was on a public airport. Our landlord Cliff politely informed them 
that our flying site was on a private airport and he could do anything he 
wanted to do at the site. 
	 There was a discussion on if we needed to have mandatory spotters 
while flying. The air traffic is at a minimum but, an aircraft could start their 
approach behind us and the pilot would be unaware of their approach. This 
will be tabled till a future time when there are more members.


